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NEWSLETTER Thursday 23rd June 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What glorious weather – I hope you are all finding time to enjoy it! It’s been busy at school, so please read 

on for all the latest news. 

LANDSCOVE LEARNERS 
 

 
 
In DT, the Class 2 children have been learning about moving pictures. They 
created their own by designing a slider. To do this, they attached a character to 
a lollipop stick and then cut a slit in the card for their character to move along. 
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ETHOS, VISION & VALUES 
Well, the weather was certainly on our side for the grand opening of our Spiritual Garden. Thank you to 
everyone who has contributed to this incredible project – we couldn’t have done it without you. We have 
created a peaceful, calm sanctuary for all to enjoy. Special thanks to Mrs Neville who has taken on this 
project and ensured the children’s plans have been realised. 

There should be a piece in the Mid Devon Advertiser on June 30th. I will be reserving my copy!       

 
OPEN THE BOOK 
Classes 3&4 supported our collective worship this 
week with a very enthusiastic retelling of the first 
part of 
Joseph's 
dream coat 
story. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MILES FOR REFUGEES 
The children enjoyed the big run during PE on Wednesday, and I can report that an amazing £260 has 
been raised to date. Well done & thank you! 
 
BIKE-ABILITY  
Year 6 have enjoyed taking part in bike-ability this 
week – the modern version of cycling proficiency! 
I’m pleased to say that all those who completed 
the course gained their level 1or 2 badges. Well 
done! 
 

 
The Gingerbread Fox – Anaise, Alice & Esme have gone to print this 
week! They have written a magazine for children; a copy will be in 
each class and the library. Well done girls for becoming authors and 
illustrators - some interesting pieces and quizzes too! 
 
 
SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE  
If you are concerned about a child’s 

wellbeing, please contact the school or 

in non-school hours contact MASH on 

0345 155 1071. 

Our designated safeguarding lead is Mrs 

Ryder and the deputy safeguarding lead 

is Miss McFadzean  

JUBILEE BOOK                            

Please keep an eye out over the next 

couple of weeks for a book coming 

home with your children; a free commemorative book to mark Queen 

Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee.   Designed as an official once-in-a-lifetime 

commemoration of the Platinum Jubilee and written in collaboration 

with royal experts and historians, the book will tell the story of a young 

girl, Isabella, visiting her Great Granny Joyce who tells her about the 

Queen and this year’s Jubilee.            

 In the story, Isabella sifts through Great Granny Joyce’s treasure box 

of souvenirs, which act as introductions to the contents of the book. 

These include recent and historical events across the United Kingdom 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%)  
Whole school 96.7% 

Class 1 94.6% 

Class 2 98.3% 

Class 3 95.2% 

Class 4  97.2% 

Well done to class 2! 



and Commonwealth, inspirational people, landmark innovations and inventions, and a selection of the best 

art, design, and culture.             

The book will also include famous quotes from the Queen, facts on the coronation ceremony, content on 

the lives of famous Commonwealth 

figures such as Nelson Mandela, notable 

kings and queens and a timeline of 

Queen Elizabeth’s life. Enjoy! 

YEAR 6 

The year 6s were centre stage in 

collective worship today – Leaver’s 

Hoodies have arrived, marking the 

beginning of their journey to the last day 

and their next adventure beyond 

Landscove. Don’t they look great?!  

 

 

 

 

 

COMING UP 

• SPORTS DAY Wednesday 29th June:  
KS1 10AM -11.45AM 
KS2 1.30PM – 3.15PM 
(wet weather reserve date Thursday 30th June) 

• Friday 1st July Class 4 Canoe adventure day 

• Tuesday 5th July Mr Tanner’s Community 
Sports Day for children and parents  

• Wednesday 6th July Class 3 Decoy trip - 
Kayaking 

• 8th July Class 2 trip to Buckfast Abbey 

• 8th July Summer Fayre 

• 12th July transition day – meet your new 
teacher 

• Friday 22nd July 10am Leavers Service in St 
Matthew’s                                                                      

 

Have a great weekend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 


